



Police Department

February 4, 2011

Deputy City Clerk Jim Owczarski 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Owczarski,

I request that you schedule a Resolution approving a Law Enforcement and Security Services Agreement with the Milwaukee Brewers.

Law Enforcement and Security Services Agreements between the City and the Milwaukee Brewers have been entered into since 2005. The last agreement covered the years 2008-2009 and was authorized pursuant to Common Council File No. 061452 adopted March 22, 2007.

The 2008/2009 agreement was mutually extended for 2010 and authorized by Common Council File No. 081426. That agreement expired on October 31, 2010.

This new agreement will cover the period of March 1, 2011 – November 30, 2012, with an option to extend the agreement by mutual consent through November 30, 2014.

The annual value of this agreement is approximately \$1,000,000.

Thank you for your consideration. If you or your office has any questions, please contact my office or Lt. Alan Johnson, Office of the Chief – Tactical Planning and Logistics, at 935-7849 or ajohns@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely,

JOEL PLANT

CHIEF OF STAFF

EDWARD A FLYNN CHIEN OF POLICE

MILWAUKEE POLICE DEPARTMENT